
From: Doug Bogen  
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2024 4:48 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Re: Settlement of Docket 22-060 

 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

To the Public Utilities Commission, 

  

As a long-time state resident and utility ratepayer, I would like to urge you to accept the 
settlement in Docket 22-060.  New Hampshire needs to maintain net metering policies and 
work to improve them for ratepaying residents.  Net metering makes solar energy projects 
cost effective and practical, and it puts them in reach for those who might not be able to 
pay for these projects otherwise.  

Residents of our state deserve to be fairly compensated for putting solar panels on their 
homes, as they are in every other New England state. In addition, net metering supports 
small-scale solar power and solar businesses, which are necessary to increase our local 
energy independence and prepare for the clean energy grid of the future.  

It is in both the State's economic interest and the public interest for the Public Utilities 
Commission to accept the Settlement that Clean Energy NH and others have brought to 
this issue. 

  

Sincerely, 

Doug Bogen 

Barrington, NH 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


